

Kentucky Rural Water Association

Helping water and wastewater utilities help themselves

May 5, 2009

RECEIVED

MAY - 7 2009

PUBLIC SERVICE

Mr. Jeff Derouen, Executive Director Public Service Commission P. O. Box 615 Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

Re:

Case No. 2009-00118

Dear Mr. Derouen:

Kentucky Rural Water Association hosted three regional meetings during the month of April, 2009. On behalf of Kentucky Rural Water Association, I hereby attest that the programs, herein referenced as Case No. 2009-00118, were held in Morehead, Owensboro, and Draffenville.

As required, KRWA has retained a record of all persons requesting commissioner training hours for these approved courses. The planned course of instruction, approved for two (2) credit hours by the commission, was performed as approved and scheduled.

Kentucky Rural Water Association would like to thank the Kentucky Public Service Commission and staff for your leadership and support in approving the training offered during our Regional Meetings.

Sincerely,

Clem Wethingtong

Education Director

jc